
 

 

Hey there, tech enthusiasts!  
 
Are you stuck with your new iPhone, Ring camera, iPad, or any other gadget? Need 
help downloading a new app? Confused about AI tools to boost your writing? This is the 
perfect place to get your tech questions answered!  
 
Our next meeting is on Friday February 28. We’ll chat about Artificial Intelligence or 
anything else the group decides to discuss. 
 
 All meetings will be held at Ori’s at 10 AM. Feel free to bring your spouse or significant 
other along - they’re more than welcome!  
 
Mark your calendars for Monday March 31, as our March meeting is scheduled.  
That will be the last meeting of the season.   
 
If you have any questions or need to reach us, feel free to contact Steve Furlong at 309-
662-9101 or stevenrichardfurlong@gmail.com. 
 
See you there!  
 
P.S. Don’t forget to spread the word about our club!  
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